
BookHub & Free Holiday Send Off Books - 12/10/20 Update  
 
Hey, St. Joe Bears! 
 
Let’s make sure you are heading into winter break with new books! 
 
We will hold another book drive-through next week for new library book checkouts AND 
for distribution of our free Holiday Send Off books. 
 
New Book Drive-through Days 
Wednesday AND Thursday, December 16 and 17 
5:00-6:00pm @ UMS front entrance 
 

●​ For BookHub library books - Submit your checkout requests using Destiny 
Discover and the UMS BookHub request form.  To secure your book request(s), 
please submit the form by midnight on Monday, 12/14. (As always, we are happy to 
take back any and all completed library books; make sure you bring them!)  
 

●​ For the free Holiday Send Off books - Students, watch your email for confirmation 
that the books you previously requested are here. We are still waiting on a few titles 
to arrive.  If they continue to get held up in holiday shipping traffic, we will contact 
you directly.  

 

 Want to know what’s new and fresh in the library? 
Check out these titles -- most added just this week! 

 
 
 

If you have questions, please email  
Mrs. Burnette at kburnette@sjschools.org.   

 
Happy Reading and Go Bears! 

 

https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/101097
https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/101097
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGZJ1mX0RWd2C8NkEiCMRpXhJuJhU_6A9SIYyeURYB2SRaMw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CnWrbTtdtDtguJSuKSmuViKo2pYvqh3v/view?usp=sharing

